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In this second part of the Virtual Discussion Series, Partners in the Private Equity/Mergers and
Acquisitions Practice Group, Heather Rahilly and Andrew Ritter, moderate a discussion with Scott
McClure, a Partner in the Firm’s Taxation Practice Group, to discuss recent legal developments and
tax strategies that companies and investors should consider to maximize deductions and tax savings.

Key takeaways from this webinar include:

New tax developments coming out of the CARES Act

How certain CARES Act provisions could provide liquidity to some companies

Changes in the use of net operating loss carrybacks

Relaxing of restrictions on the use of excess business losses

Effects and potential effects of the above developments on M&A deal practice
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